
 
 

TO: Hamburg Township Board of Trustees 

FROM: Pat Hohl 

DATE: February 23, 2023 

AGENDA ITEM TOPIC: Type here. 

 Number of Supporting Documents:  1 

Requested Action 

Appoint Deborah Mariani to the Hamburg Township Planning Commission. 

 

Background 

Paul Bohn has moved out of Hamburg Township and has resigned from the Planning Commission. 

I request that the Board of Trustees appoint Deborah Mariani to the Planning Commission for the period 
of March 8, 2023 through June 30, 2025, which is the remainder of Mr. Bohn’s term. 

Deborah has served on the ZBA since 2021.  She has extensive experience in the real estate industry, has 
worked in the Ann Arbor Township Building Department and is a member of the Michigan Association of 
Planning.  She is well qualified for this appointment.  

 


